
From 12rh March 2025, further details may be examined via Cambridgeshire County Council online 

traffic portal here - https://consultation.appyway.com/fenland and select the Order “CCC (A605 

Eastrea Road Coates Road March Road Whittlesey) (Restricted Roads 30mph and 40mph Speed 

Limits) Order 2025”  

Reduce the existing 40mph speed limit to 30mph on the A605 route between Eastrea and Coates. As a 

result of this, and previously published proposals, there will be a continuous 30mph limit from 

Whittlesey eastwards through Eastrea and Coates to the existing 40mph limit (to be retained) on 

March Road at the east end of Coates. If you wish to make any comments they should be submitted in 

writing, as explained in the public notice, to be received no later than 3rd April 2025. 

 

https://consultation.appyway.com/fenland

